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Teenager Who Ran Into The Roadway, Struck By Vehicle 
 

Morris Plains, NJ: A teenage male was struck by a motor vehicle on 
Speedwell Avenue on Saturday, April 30 2022, just after 9 PM. While the 
investigation is still ongoing, preliminary witness statements indicate that 
the boy was standing on the southbound side of Speedwell Avenue, in an 
area prior to Glenbrook Road, when for unknown reason; he ran into the 
roadway, without using a crosswalk, and was struck by a Honda Odyssey 
traveling north.   
 
The pedestrian sustained head and facial injuries, was treated by members 
of the Morris Minutemen Emergency Medical Services and Atlantic 
Health Paramedics at the crash scene, and was transported to Morristown 
Medical Center with non-life threatening injuries. The name and identity 
of the juvenile will not be released at this time. The 56 year old female 
driver remained at the scene after the collision and has not been issued 
any motor vehicle summonses. The Morris County Prosecutor’s Office 
and Morris County Sheriff’s Office are assisting with the ongoing 
investigation.  
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